From: ben
Sent: 15 March 2019 17:22
To: Planning
Subject: Comments on Planning Application 2018/6092/P

While the existing ground floor are ripe for development (shops etc), the existing fagade of upper
floors should be retained as it constitutes an integral and unifying design feature of the original
Grimshaw design, viz Sainsbury’s supermarket and the canal side residential units.




